
 

April 22, 2022 

 

 

The Honorable Chair Rosa DeLauro  The Honorable Ranking Member Kay Granger  

Committee on Appropriations   Committee on Appropriations  

U.S. House of Representatives   U.S. House of Representatives  

Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for the Romulus Small Business Assistance & Workforce Development 

Project in fiscal year 2023. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Romulus, 

located at 11111 Wayne Road, Romulus, MI  48174. 

The funding would be used to assist Romulus’ small business owners struggling to rebound 

financially post-pandemic, to attract small/micro businesses and entrepreneurial investment into 

the struggling downtown area, and to engage in workforce development support programs for 

Romulus residents and businesses. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rashida Tlaib 

Member of Congress 


